
01/13/2023

To Whom It May Concern:

The horse PARACHUTE, which is consigned to the 88 Ranch Online Remuda Sale, was seen by Dr. Carden 
in December of 2022.  A Coggins was drawn, teeth were floated, and wolf teeth/caps extracted if present. 
Baseline radiographs of front feet, hocks, and stifles were also obtained. 

A physical exam was performed as well.  The horse had a normal temperature, eyes appeared within normal 
limits, and heart auscultation within normal limits.  No lameness was evident at a walk on the day of exam.

The horse had a distal intermediate ridge OCD fragment removed from her right hock in December 2020.

Please feel free to contact us if you need any other information!

Sincerely,

Powder River Vet Hospital

          


